
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Commission for Women             REGULAR MEETING 
MINUTES                           June 5, 2013 
 
The Commission for Women convened in a regular meeting on June 5, 2013 at City Hall,  
301 W. 2nd Street, Room #1101 in Austin, Texas. 
 
Chair Flannery Bope called the Board Meeting to order at 1:36 p.m.   
 
Board Members in Attendance:  Flannery Bope, Katie Naranjo, Julia Cuba, Julia Aguilar, Marilyn 
Bostick 
 
Staff in Attendance: Sandra Adame 

 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES   

• Chair Flannery Bope asked commission members to review minutes from the meeting on  
May 1, 2013.  Commissioner Aguilar moved to approve the April 3 minutes. Motion was 
seconded by Commissioner Welborn.  Motion passed with no objection. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 

•  Hall of Fame event.  Advertising for nominations and logistics were discussed. The event is set 
for Sept. 12; however Oct. 23 is also set as a second date.  The date will be determined once 
commissioners vote on winners and contact them and find out which date is more 
accommodating. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
•   Further discussion on childcare issues in Austin 

 
FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS:  A representative fromWomen’s Fund of Central Texas has contacted 
Commissioner Cuba.  They are a non-profit organization, that raises funds to support programs 
that directly benefit women and children and have asked commission for recommendations 
and support. 
  

 
 
PUBLIC HEARINGS: None   
   
ADJOURN: Commissioner Bostick moved to adjourn the meeting at 2:32pm, seconded by 
 Commissioner Welborn.  Motion was approved without objection.  Chair Bope adjourned the 
 meeting.
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